
                                                                                                                                        

 

 
                                                   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Christmas Nativity Plays 

Our Reception, Year 1 and 2 have done their nativity plays 

this week and they have all been superstars! 

Well done to all the children and staff for putting on such 

brilliant and very professional plays. 

Please come along to St. Mary’s church at 6pm where our 

Year 3 and 4 will be performing. Thank you for your 

support. 

 

REMINDER 

Whole School Trip to Stockport Plaza for Panto 

There are NO hot dinners that day only packed lunches.  

Please arrive in plenty of time at the Rams Head car pack 

to get on coaches at 8.45am. Please see the letter with 

more details on Class Dojo and Tapestry. Thank you 

 

Poppy Appeal 

We have received a certificate to say we have raised 

£342.90 for the Poppy Appeal. Thank you for generosity. 

 

Our wonderful prefects 

Our Year 6 prefects have done an amazing job this term 

helping out in lots of ways, shown real dedication and we 

are very proud of them. They enjoyed Christmas dinner 

with Mr Nicklin. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Asda Initiative 

Asda's kids eat for £1 initiative means kids across the 

UK can eat for just £1 at any time of day in Asda Cafés, 

seven days a week, with no minimum adult spend 

required. 

The Kids Eat for £1 initiative is available all day, every 

day until the end of the year, as long as the café is 

open and dependent on the store, a hot meal or cold 

meal, or both, will be on offer. 

 

Warm Space 

Please note there is a warm space at St Mary’s Church on 

Thursdays where people can get provisions if in need. We 

also hold small amount at school. Please come forward. 

 

 

Diary Dates for the term - *further details to follow 

A full dates list will be coming out soon but please find 

important dates below….NEW DATES HIGHLIGHTED:  

 

CHRISTMAS PANTO FOR WHOLE SCHOOL –Tuesday 20th 

December at Stockport Plaza 10am…leaving on coaches 

8.45am from the Rams Head. 

CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE – Tuesday 20th December at 

St. Mary’s Church at 6pm Year 3 and Year 4 

BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS – Wed 21st December 2pm 

BACK IN SCHOOL – THURSDAY 5TH JANUARY 2023 

CHILDRENS MENTAL HEALTH WEEK- 6TH FEBRUARY* 

BREAK UP HALF TERM – Friday 17th February 

 

OUR STAR CHILDREN THIS WEEK: 

3/4C- Pops Knowles-Naylor 

3/4HE- Matthew Harvey, Daisy Murphy 

3/4R- Alice Dumenil, Anwyn Purves 

5/6J – Theo Short, Jack Wraith 

5/6K – Kaito Robinson 

5/6R – Lucas Lintern, Harvey Turner 
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